BUMN @ PETRORINIA & R

Hadir untuk negeri GRESIK

COMMITMENT TO REJECT GRATIFICATIONS

For the consistent and continuous implementation of Good Corporate
Governance (GCG), therefore, Petrokimia personnel, consisting of Board
of Commissioners, Directors, and employees of PT Petrokimia Gresik are
committed TO REJECT GRATIFICATIONS from vendors/business
partners, and other stakeholders.

Gratifications in the form of money, parcels, vouchers, facilities, and all
others whether sent via electronic means, or without electronic means, and
given on religious holidays, new years, and other holidays, as well as on
other various occasions .

If you witness any Petrokimia personnel contacting your company on
behalf of corporation or personal to request any gratifications, we ask your
willingness to inform us through e-mail to: pgbersih@petrokimia-
gresik.com with a copy to: upg@petrokimia-gresik.com

We are very grateful and appreciate the support of all vendors/business
partners, and other stakeholders to help our commitment in creating a
superior, clean, and honorable company.

Gresik, May 2019

PT Petrokimia Gresik
President Director



